
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Friday, September 7, 2018 10:02 AM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabch.org> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Adjourned Regular Meeting (Closed Session - 6:00 PM and 
Open Session - 7:00 PM) 
 

  

New eComment for City Council Adjourned 
Regular Meeting (Closed Session - 6:00 PM and 
Open Session - 7:00 PM)  

Adam Malovani submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Adjourned Regular Meeting (Closed Session - 6:00 PM and Open Session 
- 7:00 PM) 

Item: 6f) REPORT 18-0562 PROPOSAL FROM MAYOR DUCLOS FOR SECOND ANNUAL 'LA 
LA LAND' EVENT (Assistant to the City Manager Nico De Anda-Scaia) 

eComment: this program keeps crashing so I'll make this quick...I strongly support the La La 
Land event because it brings awareness to and helps preserve The Lighthouse and our jazz 
history. I think it's also a good long term investment. Almost every day I see tourists here taking 
photos at The LH because of the movie 
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